

## Dear Colleagues: An Update on Recent Title IX and Clery Act Developments Related to Sexual Misconduct Policies and Procedures

April 25, 2013

Firm Event

Presented by: GPM's Higher Education Practice Team

A Breakfast Briefing presented by:
Gray Plant Mooty's Higher Education Practice Team

Speakers: Carl Crosby Lehmann and Abigail S. Crouse

The Office of Civil Rights (OCR) Dear Colleague Letter on Title IX is close to two years old, but many institutions are still struggling to determine best practices for compliance. And now, as part of reauthorizing the Violence Against Women Act, Congress has amended the Clery Act with even more requirements about the contents of sexual misconduct policies and procedures. We'll review the Dear Colleague Letter and Clery Act Amendments and suggest strategies for compliance. This session will be helpful for Title IX coordinators and any other institutional employees who have responsibility for sexual harassment and sexual assault policies and complaints.

RSVP by email to events@lathropgpm.com

RSVP by phone: 612.632.3165

Please indicate if you are attending in person or by webinar. Webinar participants will receive instructions on login prior to the program.

There is no fee for this program. Parking will be validated for the Marquette / IDS Center Ramp.

## Time:

7:30 a.m. — 8:00 a.m. Breakfast / 8:00 a.m. — 9:30 a.m. Program

## Location:

Gray Plant Mooty, 500 IDS Center (5th Floor), 80 South Eighth Street, Minneapolis, MN 5540